
There are many reasons to object to the construction of townhouses (referred to as semi-detached on 
the city’s plan) on Janefield Avenue, Guelph, Ontario.  To name but one please note: 
 
There is currently a congested “on street” parking issue due to previously constructed townhouse 
development precisely in the area of the proposed new townhouse construction.  All of this, coupled 
with the increased use of Janeway Avenue being used as a “shortcut” to Hwy. 6 is already a huge 
problem for current residents. 
 
The proposed building of more congested housing will only serve to further create and aggravate traffic 
problems and I strongly object to the proposed building plan. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
Barbara Macdonald 

 


